
 
 
        

 
 “A TREE CITY USA CITY” 

 

City of Knoxville Tree Board  
 

 

Dear Mayor Kincannon,  

Per a recommendation that will be made in the forthcoming Urban Forest Master Plan, the City of 
Knoxville Tree Board, alongside the East Tennessee chapter of the American Society of Landscape 
Architects and City of Knoxville Urban Forester Kasey Krouse, is conducting a thorough review of the 
landscaping ordinance and the tree protection ordinance. We have been and will continue to seek 
feedback from governmental agencies, the development community, utilities services, and 
neighborhood advocates through a transparent process, and we hope to have proposed changes to 
these ordinances ready for your review by the end of January 2024.  

If you have questions, please contact Bob Graves (bob@carexdesigngroup.com) or Jessica Rodocker 
(jessica@keepknoxvillebeautiful.org). 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Dan Steinhoff 
Chair, Knoxville Tree Board   
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